Memo

Township

To: Acme Township Planning Commission

From: Sharon E. Vreeland, Township Manager

CC:

Date: 05/05/10

Re: VGT-Phase I SUP #2009-1P Revised Status Update

There has been no new activity regarding the VGT Phase I SUP review since the last
update. I was contacted by the applicant yesterday, for the first time in about a month, and
informed that within another few days they may put forward a proposed revised site plan
and project density for the entire development.



